Dear Partners:
 
Warmest greetings from National Cheng Kung University, Tainan, Taiwan!
 
We thank you for your continued support of the Student Exchange Program of NCKU. I am Nancy Chen and I will take charge of the operation of the inbound program starting from this upcoming application session for the fall entrance in 2019. I look forward very much to working with you on the student exchange cooperation in the future.
 
Please kindly note the following procedures and dates.
 
Nomination by partner (online document): https://goo.gl/forms/EWRboFEQpAHxw8dj2
Nomination for the fall entrance can be made until April 1, 2019
 
Online application by nominee(s): https://exchange.oia.ncku.edu.tw/index.php?incoming_auth (Open on March 15, 2019)
Application deadline: April 15, 2019 (fall entrance)
 
The factsheet of AY2019-20 will be available and sent to you on Monday, March 25th. For now, please use the version of the AY2018-19 for reference (in the attachment). We will take care, for your students, of any differences coming up in the new factsheet of AY2019-20, if any.
 
There has been some delay in the handling of the inbound application. We apologize for the inconveniences. However still, NCKU welcomes you and your students to come to NCKU for your explorations in Asia and get connected to this corner of the world.
 
Thank you very much.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Best Regards,
陳南希 Nan-hsi Chen     
國立成功大學  國際事務處國際合作組
701 臺南市大學路1號
International Relations Division (IRD)
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